
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Emergency closure due to Covid 19 

 

 

We have been advised that the school should be closed to all pupils for the foreseeable 

future.  

 

We will keep you informed as to when the school will reopen so please make sure that 

we have your up-to-date phone number. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mrs K Charles  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

  

Stowlawn Primary School 

Green Park Avenue 

Bilston 

Wolverhampton 

West Midlands 

WV14 6EH 

 

Headteacher: Mrs. K. Charles 

Phone: 01902 556463 

Fax: 01902 558145 

E-mail: 

StowlawnPrimary.GroupEMail@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

“Working together to build a community where children are 

happy, feel valued and can fulfil their potential.” 

STOWLAWN PRIMARY SCHOOL 


